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Mark Your Calendar
Board Meeting
November 9, 2017 at 4:00 pm
207 N. Storter Avenue

EXHIBIT RELOCATION

Jurg “George” Furrer
Reception Nov. 11, 2017

12 Noon to 2:00 pm

Collier County Main Museum
Government Center, Naples
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After Irma’s visit, postmaster Meg
Sotelo’s smiling face was a
welcome sight

“A HEART FOR ALLIGATORS”
Submitted by Patty Huff

Due to the fury of Hurricane Irma the temporary special exhibit, “A Heart for Alligators: A Retrospective of the Art of
Jurg ‘George’ Furrer” will be relocated to the Collier Museum at Government Center, 3331 Tamiami Trail E, Naples, FL
34112. The exhibit will be on display in the newly renovated Rogers Art Studio from Saturday, November 11, 2017 to
Saturday, December 30, 2017.

The exhibit opened briefly at the Museum of the Everglades the week prior to the storm but was removed for safe-
keeping. The Museum of the Everglades remains closed to the public while it undergoes repairs. While it is unfortunate
that this exhibit will not be shown as planned in the community George loved and became a part of, the venue chosen for
its relocation is nonetheless appropriate. It is a historic building that once served as the studio of E. George Rogers, a
local artist, who likewise dedicated his craft to his community.

Just a glimpse of the picture above of one of George’s illustrations is sure to bring
about a lighthearted glimpse of our uniquely beautiful town. (continued on page 2)

An Invitation from our FME President
Anyone interested in serving on the board of the Friends of the Museum of the Everglades is encouraged to
contact Patty Huff. 239 695 2397. Her e-mail is Snookcity@gmail.com

We need to know of your interest by November 15 to present the 2018 board members at the annual staff
luncheon to be scheduled in December which is expected to be announced by Thanksgiving.

Mark this date: FME Board Meeting

November 9 at 4 pm
Patty Huff’s Home

HURRICANE IRMA’S DEVASTATING HISTORIC EVENT

On September 11 residents of Everglades City experienced the fury of Hurricane Irma. Winds gusted over 140 mph and in
some areas the storm surge rose above 8 feet. The morning after saw a flooded town, as shown below, with water levels
above the knee deep in the streets and over the docks. The photo below left shows resident Ron Ouellette and Mayor Pro
Tem Howie Grimm assessing damage in the DuPont area. Irma will forever be remembered with pictures and personal

stoties to be shared for generations to come.

Photos by Marlene A. Sassaman

The Museum is located at 105 West Broadway, Everglades City, telephone (239) 695-0008

Open to the public Monday through Saturday, 9 am to 4 pm




